
 

 

 

 

 

Hesperia Community Schools will be distributing lunch and breakfast (for the following day) 

to supplement food supplies enough for two days for families with students on Monday, 

Wednesday and Friday of each week beginning Wednesday, March 18 through, Friday, April 3, 

2020.  

 

Distribution Points: Bus drivers will deliver food using their bus routes during the time period 

of 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  Times will vary greatly, but students may be able to estimate their 

drop off time approximately 4 1/2 hours after their normal morning pick up time.  Students 

wishing to get a lunch will come to the bus to pick up the meal. Students who live in town may 

pick up lunch supplies on Monday, Wednesdays, and Fridays at the school drop off location at 

the north side elementary bell tower entrance.  Adults may pick up meals on behalf of their 

dependent children. 

 

Thank you for your patience as we pull together plans 

and make the necessary corrections. Keep watching for more 

information on the district website at 

https://www.hesp.net/about-us/documents/health/  

(click on the COVID-19 Updates badge) and on our 

Facebook page. 

 

 

 

 

This is a new and challenging process for us so your patience is greatly appreciated.  If for some 

reason you did not receive lunches for your students, please contact Dan Bailey, Transportation 

Coordinator at 854-9301 or Dana Gierzak, Food Service Director at 854-0509 

https://www.hesp.net/about-us/documents/health/

